
 

 

The Hubb Foundation 
Hamil Rd 

Stoke-on-Trent 
ST6 1AJ 

Email: info@thehubbfoundation.com 
Telephone: 01782 228801 

 

 

 
Dear Anne Edge, 

 

The Hubb Foundation would like to send our sincere thanks for your very 
generous donation of £560.00 to support the vital work that we do within the 
city of Stoke-on-Trent. 

 

Alongside our important work supporting children and families during all 
school holidays with holiday activities and food in school and community 
venues, we also support families with our Hubb Pot Slow Cooker Project. So 
far, we have provided 900 families with a 6-week supply of food through the 
Slow Cooker Project and due to the success of this, we will be running this 
project again this year.  

 

Please get in touch using the details above if you would like to get involved in 
any of our projects, or if you would like more information on what we do. 

 

With many thanks 

 

The Hubb Foundation Team 

 


